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Senator Hansen Unveils Changes to Website to Provide More Information about COVID-

19 Information, Services and Resources 
 
(Madison)—State Senator Dave Hansen (D-Green Bay) announced changes to his legislative website to 
provide more information on the COVID-19 virus and services that “have been put in place to help people 
get through the pandemic. 
 
“People will now be able to go to my website for up-to-date information on the spread of COVID-19 
cases, to get help with their unemployment applications, their business, to find work and other services to 
help provide them some relief during these uncertain times,” said Hansen. 
 
Hansen went on to say that the site also contains information on where people can go to get tested along 
with Department of Health Services’ guidance on how to stay safe. 
 
““There is a lot of information out there both about the virus and the various economic programs put in 
place to help individuals, families and businesses.  We tried to put as much of that information on the site 
so people will have an easier time finding the information they’re looking for.  I hope this information is 
helpful.” 
 
Hansen went on to say that his contact information is also on the webpage in case people have questions 
or need assistance. 
 
UPDATE:  You can go to Senator Hanse’s website at: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/30/hansen 
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